

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin

Detachment Officers

Detachment Information

Squadron Information

84th Annual Wisconsin State American Legion Bowling Tournament

March 5, 2011- May 1, 2011

Sponsored by The American Legion George Washington Bay View Post 180, Milwaukee WI, http://gwbayviewpost180.org/

Sanctioned by the United States Bowling Congress (USBC) (Moral Support)

Official Entry Blank

Entrance Rules

Sons Are Welcome

Once again, the American Legion shows that they value the Sons.

Sons of The American Legion members age 18 and older are encouraged to bring a team to the tournament.

- If you can not get four Sons for a team, you can have mixed Legion/SAL teams.
- If you can not commit to the entire weekend, sign up for singles, doubles, or team only.
- Teams do not need to be from the same Squadron, contact your neighboring squadron for more teams.

This tournament offers great prize money and is a fun event. Remember what we do not use we lose, so show your support by bringing a team or two.

Motion Plus Lanes

A great place to bowl, all events at one location.

Motion Plus Lanes

www.motionpluslanes.com/

3620 E. Carpenter Ave Cudahy, WI 53110

Phone (414) 481-0200

More Information

Contact Paul Wood for details and opportunities, Paul and his crew are looking forward to a great tournament.

Paul Wood

1333 Columbia Ave.

South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Phone: (414) 762-2988

E-mail: pwood82@sbcglobal.net

Membership Recruiting Tool

The Sons have found the Legion Bowling Tournament to be a great recruiting tool for S.A.L., Legion and Auxiliary members. Go to your local bowling centers, have the proprietor announce that you are looking for bowlers, who meet the membership requirements, put up posters, talk to the bowlers. Sign them up and bring them along. All you need to do is ASK.

AMERICAN LEGION BOWLING ASSOCIATION

President: Ron Kaun 7901 S. Scepter Dr Unit 4, Franklin 53132 Ph: (414) 525-1025 Secretary: Mike Wagoner 2933 21st Pl, La Crosse 54601 Ph: (608) 792-8135,

michael.f.wagoner@us.army.mil

Treasurer: Richard Tauschek 1814 Madison St, Manitowoc 54220 Ph: (920) 684-0719

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin